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West Bengal Board of Secondary Education 
Nivedita Bhawan, DJ-8, Sector-II, Salt Lake, Kolkata – 700091 

 
No: DS(C)/ 097 /24             Date : 19.07.2024 
 
To 
The all Head Examiners  
of West Bengal Board of Secondary Education  
relating to Madhyamik Pariksha (SE), 2024  
 

NOTIFICATION  
 

Subject: Submission of Answer-Scripts for PPR, PPS, and RTI Requests 
 
 
Dear Head Examiners, 
 

This is to inform you that all answer-scripts related to Post Publication 
Review (PPR), Post Publication Scrutiny (PPS), and any RTI requests (if 
demanded) must be submitted to your concerned regional office from 24th July, 
2024 to 31st July, 2024 (except Saturday/Sunday/Holiday). 
 

Please follow the guidelines provided regarding the handling and submission 
of RTI-related scripts meticulously. Additionally, admissible Travel Allowance 
(TA) will be provided by the Board for your efforts in this regard. 
 

We appreciate your prompt cooperation in ensuring the timely and accurate 
submission of the answer-scripts to facilitate a smooth completion of review and 
scrutiny process. 
 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 
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